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Fort Myers  
March Newsletter 2022 
Dear Parents, 
           If you would still like a copy of your child’s evaluation or you 
would like to go over the evaluation with your child’s teacher please 
don’t hesitate to call and we can set up a time, if you would like a 
copy of the evaluation please just let us know. 
 

St Patrick’s Day….. We will celebrate on Thursday, March 17th. Don’t 
forget to wear your green. 
 
Spring Break    
          Spring Break is soon approaching, our Spring break is the week of March 
21st through March 25th Preschool and Vpk will resume Monday March 28th. 
 
 
Reminders 
       Please remember do not block our front door with your car, many parents 
cannot get around, please park in the parking lot to drop off or pick up your 
child. Except of course if you are in Vpk pick-up or drop-off,   
 



       Please remember tuition is due the first day of attendance, (weekly or 
monthly) if tuition is not received your account will be charged a $25.00 late 
fee, tuition cannot fall more than two weeks behind. With the end of the 
school year fast approaching tuition must be current for your child to 
participate in our end of year programs.  
 
Save the date……..Save the Date………..Save the Date………… 
 
 
The Easter bunny is coming!!!!!………………………..Thursday 14th.  
 
 

End of the year program, we will be having 
programs in every area, we are so excited for 
you to join us in a very special “Field Day Event” 
Your time and date will be announced soon!  
 
 
Vpk last day Friday May 27th 
Memorial Day Monday May 30th School closed  
End of Year picnic and last day of school Friday June 3rd 
Summer Camp begins Monday June 13th 
Summer Camp ends Friday August 5th 
2022-2023 School year begins Monday August 15th 
 
                                           As always thank you for your support, 
 
                                                            Mrs. Diane 
 
 
SUMMER STEAM! HAVE YOU REGISTERED FOR SUMMER CAMP AND 
THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR YET? FULL REGISTRATION IS NOW DUE. 
WE HAVE WAITING LIST’S IN EVERY AREA; AND WOULD HATE FOR 
YOU TO LOSE YOUR CHILD’S SPOT.   
 


